
Bulls, we have some information and reminders for you. 

  

The Pasco County Sheriff’s Office has informed WRHS that they 

will be arresting anyone that is in possession of drugs, or with the 

intent to sell drugs, on the campus of WRHS.  Students will not 

only be arrested, but will also serve a 10 day out of school 

suspension. This includes possession of any pill; all medications 

must be documented and housed in the clinic.  Students’ may not 

carry medications with the exception of inhalers, epi-pens, 

enzymes and insulin with proper documentation in the clinic, this 

includes their own prescriptions.  All medications need to be 

housed in the school clinic.  Please see Amy Ponce, our School 

Nurse, if you need further information. 

  

Students are only allowed to be at their cars in the student 

parking lot during their arrival to school and at their proper 

dismissal time.  If a student is found in the parking lot, or at their 

vehicle, during the school day the student will have their parking 

permit revoked for the remainder of the school year.  Students are 

not to be using their cars as lockers. 

  

As a reminder our school day begins at 7:25 AM.  Please plan on 

the traffic congestion in the morning.  Students need to be 

present in their 1st period class at 7:25AM. 

  

The March 2015 newsletter is now available on our school website. 



  

The application for the iPap program will be posted on the website 

the beginning of April and will remain open for about 3 

weeks.  Please make sure you pay attention to the deadline that 

gets posted.  All students including current iPad students must 

apply. 

  

Monday March 9th, is our Curriculum Enhancement Night.  We 

hope to have our current 9th through 11th grade students join us 

for this event with their families.  Presentation topics will include 

graduation requirements, Advanced Placement, Dual Enrollment, 

college admissions, and Financial Aid.  In addition, there will be an 

open house for our Information Technology Academy, Academy of 

Medical Professions and Culinary Arts.  Subject area teachers will 

also be available.  We hope to see you there. 

  

Thank you! 
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